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Canka Ilakkiyankalil Pen Moliyum  Iruppum 

National workshop on Canka Ilakkiyankalil Pen Moliyum  Iruppum sponsored by University 

Grants Commission was organized from 21st to 23rd January 2015. The convenor, Dr. 

N.Dhanarasan conveyed the welcome address followed by the presidential address by DR.T. 

Visvalingam, Principal Thiru.Vi.Ka College. The workshop was inaugurated by Dr. M. 

Muthuvel, Registrar from Central University of Tamilnadu who delivered the inaugural address. 

The felicitation address was given by Dr. P. Gnanam, Head Department of Tamil from 

Annamalai University.  

More than 25 participants attended the workshop debating and discussing various topics relevant 

to the workshop title. The intellectual gathering was informative and shared many explorable 

thoughts  and new meaning to the Tamil literature. The three day event came to a closure with 

the valedictory function attended by two chief guest, Dr. K. Pasumpon, Special Officer, World 

Tamil Association, Madurai and Dr. P. Mathivannan, Head, Department of Tamil, Bharathidasan 

University. 
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